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Dear Families, 

 

Please find a list of handy hints and tips for using ​Showbie​.  These hints and tips will help 
both you and your child/children gain the most out of the program, as well as benefit their 
learning over the coming weeks. 

 

Our Top ​4 ​Hints for using ​Showbie​ ​at Home 

 

1. Please check the Parent Planner document in the ‘Organisation’ folder at the start of 
each week. 

 

2. Classes will now begin to use Class Discussion as a way to send announcements. This 
will streamline the process and replace any announcement groups already setup. 
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3. Assignments will now have due dates, which will allow the list to clear itself each 
week. You will find current work under ‘Assigned’ and previous work listed below 
under ‘Collected’. Students can still submit work after the due date. 

 

 

 

4. You may also find a new icon next to an assignment when specific feedback has been 
given by your teacher. This may include a written note or even a voice memo! 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Year ​3 - 4​ Team 
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